AMERIKAN LISAN Ve SAN'AT DERSANESI

4-6 Babiali Caddesi Türbe Istanbul-Türkiye

Telefon : 22202

October 23rd, 1950

Mrs. Harold Scott Robert College Bebek

Dear Mrs. Scott:

Enclosed is a copy of the Transient Camp report. I am mailing copies to the members of the Liaison Committee so that they will be prepared to discuss it at the meeting on Tuesday the 31st.

There are four things which I feel we must discuss at the meeting and perhaps you have others:

1- Camp

a) Transient camp report

- b) Policy with regard to charging groups for the use of the camp for weekends. (Mrs. Seelye was not here this summer when we discussed this and arranged for a 30 lira fee and she has asked that we talk about this and perhaps make some plans for groups like the Colleges, the YMCA and the missionaries. She feels that 30 liras is too much for those groups to pay)
- 2- Work in Ankara
- 3- Campaign
- 4- Report of the fall activities at the Center.

Are you notifying the members about the meeting or would you like to have me do it through our office! We can have the meeting at Mrs. Binns apartment if Mrs. Edwards does not feel that she wants to have it.

I am writing all of this because I am going to be at camp Saturday, Sunday and Monday as we are having a weekend for our business girls and the tutors at the Girls College.

You also see that I have enclosed a card to you from Mrs. Moore.

Sincerely,

Esther Briesemeister Director

Ettle Bresemeister

Boğazıçı Üniversitesi Arşiv ve Dokümantasyon Merkezi Kişisel Arşivlerle İstanbul'da Bilim, Kültür ve Eğitim Tarihi Scott Ailesi Koleksiyonu



SCTIAC0200802